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Dear Hiring Professional: 
 
This letter is to explain items you will find on my background report. In 2018 I was convicted of a 2nd 
degree misdemeanor for criminal mischief. This relates to a situation where I was in a verbal conflict 
that escalated and resulted in some property damage. Looking back on this situation I wish I would have 
handled the situation differently and I regret that I caused harm to others and to myself through my 
actions. 
 
Since I had no prior issues with the law, I have been granted a deferred sentence. I have successfully 
complied with all court requirements including attending probation, providing clean UA’s, paying all 
fines, and engaging in educational and counseling related classes.  I expect my case to be dismissed in 
January 2020.  Through this experience I have learned how to identify when a situation is getting out of 
hand and what strategies to use to de-escalate any conflict. This includes remaining calm, 
communicating clearly, and walking away if needed before attempting to resolve the situation. I have a 
strong support circle to go to if I need it and am confident this one, isolated event will never happen 
again.  
 
I bring a lot of strengths to the workplace and know that if given the chance, I will make a strong, 
contributing member to any team. As an independent worker who is reliable and works hard to meet 
employer goals, I have quickly been promoted in previous positions after demonstrating my knowledge, 
abilities, and work ethic on the job. I am excited to continue my career in security where I can pursue my 
passion of serving others by ensuring a safe environment for them.  
 
Thank you for your consideration and I am happy to answer any questions you may have.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
James Wilson 
 
 
 


